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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 1:50 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2025 5:07 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Enbridge Gas The natural gas provider has applied for a rate increase beginning Jan. 1, 2026. This rate 
increase needs to be denied! Canadians are maxed out with living cost expenses. These utilities 
companies are making hundreds of millions of dollars on profits, yet they are applying for rate increases 
so that they can maintain a "percentage profit margin range" for the benefit of shareholders and the 
expenses of Canadians. There is an affordability crisis across not only Ontario, but all of Canada. There is 
no more room for rate increases. These Globlists Companies earning Hundreds of Millions in surplus 
profits need to start lowering the expected Profit Margins forced on them by shareholder. It is time for 
Canadians for fight back and deny these rate increases. 

Name: Christopher May 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


